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October 17, 2021 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
As the 60th Mayor of the City of Atlanta, it is my pleasure to join the Greater Atlanta 
Chapter of the Association for Professionals in Infection Control and Epidemiology 
(APIC) in celebrating its members during International Infection Prevention Week.  
 
Infection Preventionists and Epidemiologists play a key role in protecting patients, health 
care workers, and community members from infection. The value of your work has been 
more apparent than ever during the ongoing SARS-CoV-2 pandemic. Thank you for your 
continued commitment to a safer world through the prevention of infection.  
 
On behalf of the people of Atlanta, please accept our sincere appreciation for the work of 
each member of Greater Atlanta APIC. Best wishes for a wonderful International 
Infection Prevention Week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Keisha Lance Bottoms 
 


